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Gracias!!
Many thanks go out to our families for making this summer a
success and helping us grow our program. When we opened our
doors last November to our community, we had 2 students. This
summer we had over 70 students enter our doors at one point
or another and this school year we are starting with almost 70
students. This could not be possible without your support for
our school and our staff.



I would also like to thank my families and teachers for your patience and encouragement as
we continue to grow. We had a bit of transitions and staff changes almost every other week.
This is not always ideal, but finding the right teacher that fits our program needs and cares and
loves your little ones is a top priority so sometimes it takes a little longer than anticipated.

Happy New Year!
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school-year! It is amazing how fast
the time goes when you are having fun! I know many of you
celebrated life transitions (weddings, the birth of a child,
moving, etc.), many of you spent the summer with us and we
were so happy to have you here for our first summer camp at
Mountain's Edge. If you took the summer off, I hope that you
were able to spend much needed time recharging for the year
ahead. As summer comes to an end, I am excited to welcome
you to our second school year. More students, new teachers,
and many memories to be made. I am excited about the new
year and the possibilities it brings for our students and staff. I
know that it is going to be the BEST YEAR YET at Merryhill! I
consider myself lucky to work with each of you to serve our
amazing students! 
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However, I am more than positive that our teachers on board for fall are excited to meet your
little ones and ready to have a fun-filled year.

Campus Club Uniforms
All students Beginners through Pre-K2 must wear a uniform.
Tops must have a Merryhill logo and the only bottoms allowed
are either Navy Blue or Khaki. Please see the column on the
upper right corner for our school. The bottom two (except for
girl accessories) do not pertain to us.

Staff Changes & Updates
As we continue to grow we will have to open up more classrooms. We will do our best to limit
student transitions, but please know we have your child's best interest at the forefront. Please
welcome our new teachers, staff, and returning teachers to our Mountain's Edge family!




Megan Kay - Assistant Principal

Joy Davis - Infants
Kari Diego - Toddlers
Ashley Lynn - Intermediates
Jarrod Dickens - Pre-K
Amanda Leiva - Pre-K



Yolanda Rivera - will now run our kitchen and be in charge of our lunch and snack menu
Alex Watson - Pre-K2
Amber Courtney - Infants
Savanna Tzortzis (Ms. T) - Beginners



Hilary Celaya - Teacher Assistant
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Welcome Back News!

Meet and Greet the Teacher -
Friday August 6th from 10am - 1pm
As we continue to open we are bringing back some important
events that we have had a tradition of doing in the past. While
still keeping in mind Covid and limiting exposure, we are
scheduling our meet and greets with our teachers like we
would Parent Teacher Conferences. Please see the the
attached flyer and click on the link to set up a time for you to
come meet your child's teacher and see the classroom.
Click here to sign up.

Watch this video for some important updates!

https://export-download.canva.com/iX6Uc/DAElcPiX6Uc/39/4940606297.mp4?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIAJHKNGJLC2J7OGJ6Q%2F20210727%2Fus-east-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20210727T091342Z&X-Amz-Expires=64064&X-Amz-Signature=ef58310ec7b747fa6c0efcfc911443663decc3a38b1de886ca3e9c87851e6ed2&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host&response-content-disposition=attachment%3B%20filename%2A%3DUTF-8%27%27Blue%2520and%2520Yellow%2520Handwritten%2520Classroom%2520Rules%2520Blank%2520Education%2520Presentation.mp4&response-expires=Wed%2C%2028%20Jul%202021%2003%3A01%3A26%20GMT
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c45aca62babf9cf8-meet
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Important Fall 2021 - 2022 School
Closures!

Merryhill School at Mountain's Edge

9055 Blue Diamond Road, Las… marisol.louis-jacques@merry…

(702) 970-7302 merryhillmountainsedge.com

https://s.smore.com/u/3773/7d6742490ea9843fba70748928b445ee.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/8094/b46467de8c575beff07b3ed170d53f0a.jpeg
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=9055%20Blue%20Diamond%20Road%2C%20Las%20Vegas%2C%20NV%2C%20USA&hl=en
mailto:marisol.louis-jacques@merryhillschool.com
tel:(702) 970-7302
http://www.merryhillmountainsedge.com/

